
Board Meeting i# 28 March 20, 1956

President Jerry B. Montgomery calledthe meeting to order at 6:40 pm
in the Board room. The minutes were read and approved.

All Board members will turn in the money they owe for the pic-
tures or composite they have ordered, to Carol's officethis week.
Evaluation cards on those persons eligible for Board are to be in
by Thursday. Sometime in the near future all Board members should
decide how their budget has fit in with their program this year.
Also, a brief but informative report should be turned in from each
division, maximum 5 pages, deadline April 13. All hours must be
in by April 13 for both semesters. This is the absolute deadline.
Norm reported on the meeting with the Crusade for freedom steering
committee. They would like to have help on their publicity through
our services, a PA system for any meetings or programs they may have
and would like to cooperate in selection of guest speakers for any
lectures or panel discussions. iNorm and Jim are going to meet
gain with this steering committee. Neil reported on the "Haurs"

committee. It was generally agreed that thd new plan presented was
pretty good, and that it should be put into effect and then work
out the problems that may come up. The committee will go on work-
ing and try to have a feasible plan for the end of April, and then
let the new Board decide anything final.

Division Reports -
P.R - Next year we hope to have the Quiz Bowl on T.V.
Personnell- The party will be on April llth,street dance following.
House and Student Fam lty- There is an inventory going on of the
Uni n's decorations. Housing units can use these things inside the
Union building for their individual dances.
Student Spirit - We will probably have two more cheerleaders next
year.

Public it The Board should appoint someone to take over this work.
As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at

7:40 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
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